
 
COVID-19 PUBLIC HEALTH NOTICE 

 
August 12, 2021 – Swinomish Public Health has confirmed six (6) new cases of COVID-19 in the 
community in the past week. There are tests still pending results.  

With COVID-19 case numbers on the rise and the Delta variant circulating, Swinomish Public 
Health wants to remind everyone that regular testing is still essential in our fight against 
spreading the virus. Whether you are vaccinated or not, if you have been around someone who 
is either suspected or confirmed to have COVID-19, you should get tested 3-5 days after your 
exposure, even if you don’t have symptoms.  

 
Testing is available Monday-Friday by appointment at the Medical Clinic. Call (360) 466-3167. 
Starting Monday, August 16, walk-in vaccine appointments are welcome Monday-Friday from 9 
a.m.-4 p.m. Drive-thru testing is available every Tuesday from 2-3:30 p.m.  

 

Data Dashboard  

 Positive Hospitalizations Deaths First Dose 
Vaccines 

Second Dose 
Vaccines 

Swinomish 203 11 3 2,113 1,922 

Skagit 6,634 397 80   

Whatcom 10,785 529 109   

Snohomish 45,418 2,773 628   

WA State  500,434 28,072 6,204   

 
Take care, stay safe, 
Swinomish Public Health Team 


